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Annual Review Meeting
We would like to invite you to come along to a public meeting to hear about
NHS Shetland’s performance in 2017/18 and the key challenges we face
moving forwards. This meeting is part of our annual review arrangements and
as such is an opportunity for us to be publicly held to account for the way in
which we deliver our services and for how public funding is prioritised locally.
The meeting will be hosted by our Chair, Gary Robinson, and Chief Executive
Ralph Roberts, and will be attended by the Scottish Government’s Minister for
Mental Health, Clare Haughey.
 
The Annual Review Meeting will be held on Monday 21st January at 2pm in
the Board Headquarters, Montfield, Burgh Road.
 
There will be a brief overview of how we have been doing, and then an
opportunity to ask questions both to NHS Shetland’s Executive Management
Team and to the Minister. It will not be possible to answer questions about
individual patient-specific issues in the public session, however any questions
not answered on the day will receive a written response.
 
Shetland Public Engagement Network
Shortly after the annual review meeting there will be a brief meeting of the
Shetland Public Engagement Network – a group that exists to allow the public
to have a greater say on the health and care services provided by NHS
Shetland and the Integration Joint Board. If you are interested in finding out
more about this group prior to the meeting, please see the Facebook page:
https://www.facebook.com/ShetlandPEN.  
 
Chair Sue Beer and colleagues would be very pleased to welcome new
members to this forum.
 
If you would like to attend either or both meetings please contact Carolyn
Hand, Corporate Services Manager on (01595) 743064.  If you have any
additional support requirements, please let us know.




